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"Focus on screening sickle cell anaemiais a step in the right direction": SigTuple
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Dr Tathagato Rai Dastidar, Founder & CEO, SigTuple shares his reaction on Union Budget 2023-24

"The newly announced focus on screening and eradicating sickle cell anaemia in the country is a step in the right direction.
Anaemias and other haematological disorders are endemic in tribal populations of the country. Use of advanced digital
technologies can help vastly increase the scale of screening than what is possible today."

"The proposed National Data Governance Policy, which provides access to anonymised data, will go a long way in supporting
the stated mission of making artificial intelligence (Al) work in India."
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